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Centennial Crossing Homeowners Association
ALLEY SEAL COATING ALERT
June 2, 2010

On June 15th and June 22nd (weather permitting) the Centennial Crossing alleys will be sealcoated. This is done every other year to fill in cracks and holes and increase the life of our alleys. 

Residents will not have use of the alleys for 24 hours following the sealcoating application. 

All vehicles MUST be removed from your garage by 7AM on either June 15th or June 22nd (See schedule below. A map will also be emailed and available at centennial-crossing.com). 

TIMING:
Beginning at 7AM on June 15th (with a rain date of June 29th) these alleys will be sealcoated:

Alley shared by residents on Superior and Central Park
Alley shared by residents on Central Park and Ontario
Alley shared by residents on Ontario, Huron and Ranney
Alley shared by residents on Ranney and LaSalle (EAST side of CC)
Beginning at 7AM on June 22nd (with rain date of July 6th) the following alleys will be sealcoated:

Alley shared by residents on Ranney and LaSalle (WEST side of CC)
Alley used by residents on Ranney (addresses 136 through 184)
Alley shared by residents on Marseilles and LaSalle
Alley shared by residents on Marseilles and Donnelley
PARKING:
The Vernon Hills police department has granted permission for overnight on-street parking for the nights of the 14th, 15th, 21st, and 22nd.   Similar permission will be sought if rain dates are needed. Residents MUST FOLLOW other parking and no parking restrictions and signage. 
MAIL SERVICE:
Postal Service has been notified of this project. Since the Postal Service will not deliver mail when they cannot access the mail boxes, homeowners will not recieve mail the day sealcoating is scheduled in their alley. If they so choose, individual homeowners can make arrangements with the post office to pick up their mail for the date mail service is affected.

WASTE REMOVAL:
There should be no impact to waste collections services by Veolia

ALERTS:
Rain date notifications, sealcoating reminders and updates will be sent via email. If you are not currently on the neighborhood Yahoo group and wish to receive these and other neighborhood information, please join by visiting centennial-crossing.com and click on the Yahoo Group icon.

Please feel free to contact any member of the Board of Directors, should you have any questions or concerns.

